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MADISON, WI – Today, Senator Dan Feyen released the following statement on the Wisconsin 

Election Commissions refusal to act on the undelivered absentee ballots discovered in 

Milwaukee: 

“I am incredibly disappointed and frustrated at the Wisconsin Election Commissions refusal to 
take action. My constituents responsibly asked for ballots two weeks prior to the deadline and 
never received them even after calling the Oshkosh City Clerk.  
 
After learning my constituents’ ballots were sent through the Postal Service, but never 
delivered, I logged a complaint with the WEC. The WEC discovered that three tubs of absentee 
ballots were found undelivered in Milwaukee, but is now refusing to act. 
 
These voters deserve to receive their ballots, cast their votes, and have them be counted. We 
need to find out how this happened to make certain it never happens again. I am in agreement 
with Senator Ron Johnson and Senator Tammy Baldwin calling for an investigation by the 
United States Postal Service. We need to restore trust in our absentee voting system.” 
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